10/01/25
This week in A2 we did very well settling back in after our Christmas break. We have started our new sensory story, “Monkey Puzzle” and we are enjoying it very much. In our understanding the world lesson, we watched part of a David Attenborough documentary and then completed an activity identifying which animals live in different habitats.
We have also been looking at “leaders in school” as part of our topic. In maths, we have continued looking at 3D shapes and pattern recognition. We have enjoyed some collage artwork with Miss Angus, and in food technology, we’ve also made a yummy fruit salad, learning how to peel and chop fruit…delicious! Have a great weekend everyone.
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